
ACS Secretary General engages in dialogue with Science Po Bordeaux student

ACS Secretary General Rodolfo Sabonge engaged in an interview with Quentin Duchamp, student
from Science Po Bordeaux. The focus of their discussion centered on Duchamp's research for a
thesis exploring the strategies of cooperation among Caribbean actors in response to the climate
crisis. The discussion provided vital insights into local responses and cooperative initiatives,
highlighting the crucial significance of collective action in confronting the challenges posed by this
issue.


